
Reception Newsletter
13th September 2019

Word of the Week

Marvellous

Each week the children will be
introduced to a new word to help
your child build their vocabulary.
Can your child use this word at
home?

This Week…..

The children have enjoyed staying all day
and exploring their new class rooms and
outdoor area. They have loved engaging in
imaginative play in their new role play
areas:

Bluebells (RG) – Baby clinic
Daffodils (RD) – Doctors

Next week is Week 3 of our school menu.
The menu is available on the school
website.

Yoga
The children also loved their first Yoga
session with coach Laura. They met the
Yoga Bears and performed some key yoga
poses. See if your child can show you a
pose at home!

Roald Dahl Day
The children had a great time celebrating Roald
Dahl’s birthday. The children loved the story
Matilda.

PE
The children really enjoyed their first P.E sessions
this week. On Tuesday the children have P.E
with their class teacher and on a Friday with our
coach Tobias. The children are learning basic
skills through fun games.

If you haven’t already sent in your child’s P.E kit,
please can you send one in for P.E. Kits will be
kept in school and sent home at the end of a
term to be washed.

Magical Moment:


